Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
FSDB - Investment Firm Selection Announcement

THE FLORIDA SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF AND THE BLIND HAS SELECTED THE FOLLOWING FIRM FOR INVESTMENT SERVICES FOR THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES' ENDOWMENT FUND:

UBS Financial Services

FSDB would like to thank everyone who submitted a packet for this advertisement and would like to encourage all to submit packets for future projects.

"Respondents to this solicitation or persons acting on their behalf may not contact, between the release of the solicitation and the end of the 72-hour period following the agency posting the notice of intended award, excluding Saturdays, Sundays, and state holidays, any employee or officer of the executive or legislative branch concerning any aspect of this solicitation, except in writing to the procurement officer or as provided in the solicitation documents. Violation of this provision may be grounds for rejecting a response."
